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Brandy Butler

From: Angie Calhoun
Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2017 1:23 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Subject: FW: Duke Energy pricing

Customer correspondence for docket 20170183. 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Bob Niggli [mailto:bobniggli@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 28, 2017 9:26 PM 
To: PSC Media 
Subject: Duke Energy pricing 
 
We have lived in Pinellas county Florida for 35 years. Most of the time we have had TECO to supply our electricity. Now 
we are with Duke and we are concerned that they are allowed to bill us for their failed nuclear program. How can it be 
reasonable to think it's fair to pay 20% + more for the same product 8 miles from where TECO services customers???? 
I understand business, I also understand when companies and shareholders are protected and customers pay for failure!
 
Sent from my iPhone 




